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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (50113716

July 11, 1980

1-070-20

Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforceme.'
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One-Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
Inspection Report 313/80-05
(File: 0232)

Gentlemen:

Our letter of May 9, 1980 stated, in response to deficiency 313/80-05-02,
that Generation and Construction Department procedures would be changed
to provide for an adequate review of all Design Change Packages (DCP)
per 10CFR50.59. Our review of the procedures, however, has shown that
the current procedures are adequate to insure a proper review of DCP's
in accordance with 10CFR50.59.

The deficiency does, however, indicate a need to inform those who do the
review of the requirements for retention and performance of a written
safety evaluation. To accu aplish this, a memo has been sent from the
Manager, Licensing to those Licensing Section personnel responsible for
performing DCP reviews. This memo stated the requirements of 10CFR50.59
for the retention atA performance of written safety evaluation, elong
with the Notice of Volation for deficiency 313/80-05-02. This should
prevent further noncogliance.

Very truly yours,

ha e. 74
David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing

DCT: MAS:nak

cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Jr. , Di ector/
;

Office of Inspection sad Enforcement
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